
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: Chris Klinghagen, WWTP Manager 

                              M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Purchase of Replacement Pumps for 
Chemical Room, WWTP (CIP Expense) 

         DATE:        February 7, 2023 

 
Background:  
The Council approved $12,000 in the 2023 Capital Improvements Budget to replace the pumps in 
the chemical room.  The pumps are in need of replacement, new pumps will provide more accurate 
dispersal of chemicals which will reduce over-use thereby saving money on supply costs. 
 
Two quotes were obtained from Vessco Inc. and Electric Pump which are attached.  The recom-
mended pump is the QDOS 30 from Vessco Inc.  The plan requires two (2) pumps and staff is also 
proposing to purchase four (4) spare heads.  Total cost is $9596.00. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the CIP purchase as noted above from Vessco Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 


